
Kulp, Jeffrey

From: Jeffrey Kulp
Sent: Thursday, June 04, 2009 11:09 AM
To: Ronald Bellamy
Cc: Scott Barber; Marc Ferdas; Justine DeVries
Subject: Tritium Followup Inspection

Ron Nimitz and Harold Gray will be on-site during the week of June 15 and/or June 22 to conduct followup
inspection activities concerning the tritium spill and corroded condensate piping.
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